THOMAS P. GORDON COLONEL ELMER M. SETTING
COUNTY EXECUTIVE CHIEF OF POLICE

DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC: SAFETY
DIVISION OF POLICE

Letter of Appreciation

January 29, 2014

Gordon Gisser

President

First Alliance Security Camera Systems
40 Clinton Drive

Washingtonville, NY 10992

Dear Mr. Gisser,

I"d like to thank you and the staff of First Alliance Security Camera Systems for assisting the

New Castle County Police Tech Crimes Squad with video recovery associated with a shooting
investigation. Your expertise on the security system used and your prompt response to helping
us recover the necessary surveillance was a crucial part of our investigation. We are very
appreciative of your company’s work.

Respectfully,
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Jamente M Cooper

Detective

Forensic Examiner - IACIS CFCE, EnCE

Tech Crimes Squad — Criminal Investigative Unit
New Castle County Police Department

3601 N. DuPont Highway

New Castle, DE 19720
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